
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school this coming Monday in observance of the Memorial Day holiday.  

 

EOG testing begins for most students on Wednesday of next week. Sixth, seventh, and eighth 

grade students will take reading and math EOG’s on Wednesday and Thursday. Eighth grade 

students will take the science EOG on Friday. It is important that all students are here and on 

time on testing days. If a student arrives after testing begins, parents will be asked to come pick 

up their student. That student will have to take the test on a make up day. 

 

As a reminder, students will not be allowed to have a cell phone or smart watch during testing. 

They will be required to turn those in prior to testing beginning. We recommend leaving those 

items at home on test days. 

 

Our annual 8th grade picnic will take place next Friday after testing. We still need help with 

drinks and snacks. If you would like to donate items, please call the front office to see how you 

can help. 

 

Eighth grade promotion ceremonies will take place on Tuesday, June 6th. The times for each 

team are on our website and social media pages.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


